June 29, 1983

Mr. Paul Cooney, County Engineer
Albany County Highway Department
Voorheesville, NY 12186

Dear Mr. Cooney:

On March 3 I sent you a letter describing what appears to be a
hézardous pedestrian traffic condition on the section of Fuller

Road between Western Avenue and the nearest access road to the

SUNYA uptown campus. You promptly acknowledged receipt of the letter
and said you were giving it to the County Traffic Engineer and

asking for a report in return.

To date I have received no further information. Please look into
the matter and let me know what the findings gay be orxr what decisions
were made regarding the.problem.

Thank you,

Jim Lane
" 44 Providence St.
Albany, NY 12203




